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July 8, 2015

To Lancaster Planning and County Commissioners:

I am submitting several comments relative to my total objection to wind turbines being installed
in the south western corner of Lancaster County.

Southern Lancaster County is a high density population area comprised of may acreages,
interspersed with farm ground and it does not make sense to shoe horn wind turbines into this
type of area. Wind turbines are better served if they are located further away from the suburban
area of Lincoln to more wide open agriculture space areas.

The set back proposals for wind turbines should stay totally within the property lines of
participating property owners and not be allowed to infringe on non participating owners. When
set backs are allowed to infringe on non participating property owners, it impacts certain future
uses of their property. As I see this, it is simply legal grounds for class action lawsuit
possibilities.

Current acreage property owners will have the re-sale value of their property go down because
potential buyers will not want to locate in an area that has wind turbines installed.

Respectively submitted.
Maurice Lange

6275 W. Stagecoach Rd.
Hallam, NE 68368



